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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 12:06 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Cashman denial

New public comment exhibit.  
 
Regards, 
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: linda derose <ctanƟquer2000@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 11:58 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Cashman denial 
 
On behalf of my family we respecƞully ask that you decline cashmans applicaƟon.  
As town residents for 40 years we chose Ledyard  for its clean air and community. We are very angry that you would 
consider puƫng our children and us at risk from silica parƟcles.  
Wd are building a new playground that can potenƟally kill or harm our children due to the locaƟon near cashmans.  
Also the impact to our community with noise, traffic, and change of community.  
Property values will fall and new families will not want to move in anyway.  
You need your think about the long term consequences!  
And how can you even think of destroying a historical sight! We should be promoƟng it!  
 
You are the voice for us. We are telling you NO!!!!!!!!!!!! 
Concerned resident, 
Linda DeRose 
Phil DeRose 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


